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COVID-19 Vaccine Scams 
 
 

Contact:  

Breanna Johnson 
Breanna.Johnson@flhealth.gov 
239-252-8228 
 

Naples, Fla. —The Florida Department of Health in Collier County (DOH-Collier) is aware that 

people are making appointments for the COVID-19 vaccine via Eventbrite and receiving fake 

tickets. However, these appointments are not through DOH-Collier.  

To ensure everyone makes an appointment with DOH-Collier, follow 

CollierCountyCOVIDVaccines.Eventbrite.com. 

At this time, we are not scheduling appointments for the COVID-19 vaccine for next week. We 

are expecting more vaccine. However, we will not schedule appointments until we have 

received the vaccine.   

 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Florida Department of Health, nationally accredited by the Public Health 

Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote and improve the health of all people in 

Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 

 

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @HealthyFla. For more information 

please visit www.FloridaHealth.gov.  
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